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Monthly Report – September 2023 Board Meeting 
 
 

President: Sue Chesnut 
Vice-President: Helen Reinhofer 
Secretary: Marilyn Larson 
Treasurer: Kathleen Glenn 
 
 
 
Golf Cart Clinic: 
 

• The Cambridge Golf Cart Clinic will be on October 21st from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. It 
will be held at the usual location on Abington Ave. Flyers were distributed last week to 
all of Cambridge and Wellington. Grilled hotdogs and cookies will be served while 
supplies last. There is no charge to bring your golf cart over; however, donations are 
greatly appreciated. 

• We do need volunteers to work at the clinic. If anyone is interested in helping, please let 
Sue Chesnut (760-859-6924) know. The work is very easy, and you will have lots of fun 
socializing with your neighbors. 
 

Future Event-Annual Christmas Party: 
 

• It is that time of year when we need to start thinking about the holidays. The first meeting 
to discuss the 2023 Annual Christmas Party will be on October 19th at 1:00 p.m. It will 
be held at Helen Reinhofer’s home (4213 Kingsley St.) Anyone interested in helping with 
this years Christmas party is welcome to come to the meeting. 

 
Financial Report: 
 

• The current balance in the Social Committee’s account is $1222.52. 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted by Susan Chesnut, President of the Cambridge Social Committee 


